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Wilsonville Police and the 
Clackamas County Sheriff’s Office 
are actively investigating the 
disappearance of Katheryn Gerke, a 
Wilsonville resident last seen in the 
Villebois area on March 26. 

          We’ve followed up on several 
tips about possible sightings but 
have not yet located her. If you have 
any information about Gerke’s 
whereabouts or believe you’ve seen 
her, please contact non-emergency 
dispatch at 503-655-8211. 

  
A women’s heart shaped silver ring with diamond inlays was recovered from a 
Wilsonville Park during February of this year. 

          The person who recovered the ring contacted Wilsonville Police in March and 
we posted a picture of it to social media. Turns out, its owner lost it two years earlier. 
Pictures and receipts were provided as evidence of ownership, and the ring was 
reunited with its owner.  We love happy endings! 

 

Congratulations to Sgt. Jason Ritter! 

Sgt. Jason Ritter of Wilsonville PD moved from Nebraska 
to Oregon in 2003 to begin his career with the Clackamas 
County Sheriff’s Office. Just a year later, in 2004, he began 
volunteering with Molalla Youth Sports—coaching and 
fundraising to support local kids and foster positive 
connections between youth and law enforcement. 

For more than two decades, Sgt. Ritter has played a vital 
role in guiding young people on their journey toward 
adulthood. In recognition of his commitment and impact, 
Molalla Youth honored him this March with a 
Community Lifetime Achievement Award. Well 
deserved, sir, well deserved! 
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3,521 
Total Calls 

 
 

YEAR 2025 
High Priority   300 Medium Priority   2,308 Low Priority   913 

Public-Initiated   1,485 Deputy-Initiated  2,036 

 

Dashboards | Clackamas County 

 

 

 

https://www.clackamas.us/sheriff/stats

	March 2025
	March 2025 data

